
 

 

14th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents,                                                                                                 
 
Re: Flag Fen Trip 
 
We are planning a trip to the Flag Fen Centre near Peterborough in February. This trip will give 
children the opportunity to experience life in the Stone Age through taking part in various workshops, 
looking at pre-historic artefacts and exploring pre-historic life. You can find more information about 
the trip on the attached sheet directly from Flag Fen. The trip is predominantly outside so they also 
have recommendations for clothing and footwear when visiting the site.  
 
The trip date is Monday 10th February 2025. The coaches will be leaving after registration and 
arriving back to school by the end of the school day. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch with 
them to eat at Flag Fen. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and require a packed lunch to 
be provided by the school, you can book this via the below forms link. 
 
The cost of the trip is £23 which can be paid for via pupil asset under events. This cost covers the 
coach and the entry fee. Under the terms of the 1988 Education Act, we are not permitted to make a 
charge for the visits that take place during school hours, since this breaches the principle of free 
education. However, there is no funding provision to cover these types of activities. To cover these 
costs, we rely on the continued goodwill of the parents to contribute towards educational visits. We 
ask you to consider your support of these activities as an important part of your working relationship 
with us in school. 
 
Please click here: https://forms.office.com/e/K1KJMM2vgZ to provide consent for the trip and if you 
are able to help on the day, you can also register your availability to be a parent helper via the link. 
Please add your details and your child’s class teacher will be in touch.  
Consent and payment will be needed by Monday 3rd February 2025. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Mrs Welch, Miss Nutter, Mr Grieve and Mr Brolia 
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